
CAMBORNE AND TRURO NURSERY SCHOOLS 

SUSTAINED SHARED 

THINKING TO SUPPORT 

THE NEW EYFS 

Explore interactions and  

sustained shared thinking 

across the curriculum to  

support children’s  

development.  

 

Any enquiries please email: 

secretary@camborne-

nursery.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

To book, click the link below: 
https://forms.office.com/r/Liz4jwUVfk 

 

Currently planned as an 

online course, but may be 

possible to run face to face. 

 

£95 for all 3 sessions 

• 12th January 

• 16th February  

• 23rd March 

3.30pm to 5.00pm 

https://forms.office.com/r/Liz4jwUVfk

